
09/10/2020 

MR Matt Bradhurst 
16 Elouera RD 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 
mbradhurst@yahoo.com 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

I have read both the Clareville and Bilgola Plateau Residents Association (CABPRA) objection 
submission and the one made by the immediate neighbour (Henry - 22 Wandeen) and would 
like to add my support to these. The sheer bulk of this development, the proposed 
encroachment beyond the building envelope and the planned destruction of naitive flora and 
no doubt fauna species must be enough to require that the owner re-consider the design.

Sent: 9/10/2020 8:27:15 AM
Subject: Online Submission


